
Newell Highway 
heavy duty pavement upgrades

Calling local businesses & job seekers

Translating and 
interpreting service 
If you need help 
understanding this 
information, please contact 
the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 
131 450 and ask them to 	
 call us on 1800 741 636

Transport for NSW

Meet our project team and learn about opportunities 
as part of the upgrade of the Newell Highway between 
Narrabri and Moree!
With work commencing in Section 1 and 2 near Narrabri, Transport for NSW in 
partnership with lead contractor Fulton Hogan, are hosting a networking event for local 
job seekers, businesses and sole traders who want to be part of the project.

Talk directly to project staff about multiple opportunities available in the Narrabri area.

DROP IN SESSION from 3.00pm to 6.00pm

• Narrabri - Thursday 27 July |  Tourist Hotel, 142 Maitland Street

For more information
If you have any questions or 
would like more information please 
contact our project team:

nswroads.work/n2m
1800 741 636 (option #3)
newell.upgrade@transport.nsw.gov.au 




